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Subj: Re: Certified Directors

Date: 1/26/2007 8:48:39 AM Eastern Standard Time
From: MBSingsBass

To: Ritatuck

Thanks, Rita, for the quick reply. Here's my information:

Marlene Brauchle B

1040 South Country Lane o @)\'
Greenfield, IN 46140 / aal 5
317-861-5914 [ q «\@
MBSingsBass@aol.com \

In a message dated 1/24/2007 11:19:19 PM Eastern Standard Time, Ritatuck writes:

Hi Marlene,

International usually lets me know when someone transfers into the region. There is a new lady taking care of DCP, so she probably just overlooked.
Send me your address, phone number and email and | will add you to my list of certified directors. If you can send me a snapshot of yourself, | will get
your picture and star added to our region 4 DCP Star board. Since | did not make it to winter warmup, I'm not sure who has the board at the moment,
but [ will get you added. Thanks for bringing this to our attention.

Hope to meet you soon,

Rita Tucker

DCP Coordinator Region 4
62832 Range Rd

Lore City, OH 43755

(740) 489-5811
ritatuck@aol.com
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